
Notice of Availability 
San Rafael Rock Quarry Amended Reclamation Plan Addendum to the 2009 Final EIR 

APN(s): 184-010-09, -15, -16, -51, -52 
   

Project Address: 1000 Point San Pedro Road, San Rafael Applicant: The Dutra Group 

Project Contact:  Berenice Davidson, Principal Civil Engineer  (415) 473-3770  BDavidson@marincounty.org 

Date of Public Release: Monday, August 9, 2021 

Project Summary: The San Rafael Rock Quarry (SRRQ) has submitted an application to the Marin County Department of 
Public Works to amend its approved Conforming Amended Reclamation Plan of 2010 (CARP10) to extend 
the date to complete mine reclamation activities from December 31, 2024 to December 31, 2044. The 
proposed rescheduling of reclamation would make CARP10 consistent with SRRQ’s intent to continue 
mining through approximately 2044, the year that SRRQ now projects that the quarry will reach final 
reclamation grades.  
The Addendum is being circulated for a 30-day period prior to a Board of Supervisor’s hearing later this fall 
to be subsequently scheduled and noticed separately. This early review period is being provided as a 
courtesy to allow interested parties additional time to review and understand the findings of the Addendum 
before the project is scheduled for a public hearing at the Board of Supervisors.  

 

More information about this application is available online at:  
https://www.marincounty.org/depts/pw/divisions/projects/land-use/quarry 

 


